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On 20 April 2021, Framatome notified the Autorité de la concurrence

of its plan to acquire sole control of the entire safety instrumentation and 

control business of the Rolls-Royce Group.

After careful examination, the Autorité considers that the transaction is not likely 

to harm competition.

The Autorité has thus unconditionally cleared the transaction.
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